
Dear Parent Carer, 

 

I am delighted to share with you our first S1 Curriculum Newsletter.  We hope that you find this 

useful to find out more about what your child is learning about in school and some ideas for how 

you can support them.  You can access the newsletter by following the link below: 

 

 

Curriculum News 1 S1 2023/2024 

Welcome to our first newsletter, sharing the curriculum plans for our new S1 as they begin their All 

Saints learning journey. 

Go to this Sway 
 

 

Your child will receive their first tracking report in the coming weeks.  This newsletter will provide 

you with some information about the learning the tracking judgements are based upon.  

 

We are keen to find out if you found this newsletter useful or if there is anything else you would like 

to know.  Please provide feedback using the link below: 

Feedback form 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Nicola Darroch  

https://sway.office.com/99AfBpHUwrSFK7Xj?ref=email
https://sway.office.com/99AfBpHUwrSFK7Xj?ref=email
https://forms.office.com/e/JnU6LcfKXL

